
The IFSP is accepting 
self-nominations for our  

State and Regional 
Councils!

The Individual and Family Support Program (IFSP) State 
and Regional Councils are seeking new members for 2025!

Here’s who we’re looking for!

Self-advocates, family members, or professionals who 
support people with developmental disabilities,

People who are interested in helping to increase supports 
for people with disabilities to live in their communities,

People who are interested in representing the perspectives of 
people with developmental disabilities and their families, and

People who are interested in growing their 
leadership skills!

surveymonkey.com/r/IFSPCouncils2025

The application closes on 
Friday, September 27th!

Do you have questions? Do you know someone 
who might be a good fit? Email us! 

IFSPCommunity@dbhds.virginia.gov

New 
date!

https://dbhds.virginia.gov
https://mylifemycommunityvirginia.org
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/IFSPCouncils2025
mailto:IFSPCommunity%40dbhds.virginia.gov?subject=Question%20about%20IFSP%20Council

